A66 Upgrade -
Public Meeting
Organised by Warcop & Musgrave Parish Councils

You are cordially invited to attend a public meeting on
Friday 23rd July, 5pm 
at Warcop Parish Hall

A chance for you to express your views and ask questions about Highways England’s preferred route between Appleby and Brough, and to consider our alternative proposals.

This meeting is open to all members of Warcop and Musgrave Parishes and we have also invited members of the Highways England team, our MP, our District and County Councillors, a representative from Natural England and members of the Parish Councils.
